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The National Archives’ Board summary
22 May 2019
Executive Team Update

The Board congratulated the Finance team on winning the Public Finance Award for 2019: Finance Team of the Year – Central Government and Public Bodies.
The Board noted the recent launch of the Arabian Gulf Digital Archive and congratulated the project team.

An update on the framework for safeguarding records was noted.

Non-executive Board Members verbal update

Non-executive Board Members updated on recent activity.

The Board noted the May updates.
Audit and Risk Committee

The Board noted an update on the Audit and Risk Committee meeting held earlier in the day.
Corporate Reports

The Board reviewed the Financial Report, Year End Accounts, Marsh Dashboard and draft Corporate Scorecard.
The Board noted the Reports.
Funding Allocations 2019/20 in Year
The Board was asked to note a paper outlining proposed in-year funding allocations for 2019/20.
The Board noted the report and supported the proposed allocations.
The National Archives Trust
The Board noted a progress update and reviewed the proposed Constitution and Memorandum of Understanding.
The Board noted the papers.
Annual Report
The Board was asked to review, note and approve The National Archives’ annual report and accounts, subject to some final amendments and comments.
The Board noted and approved the report in its current format and thanked the team for their hard work.
Q1 Roof Refurbishment Project

The Board was asked to note the project procurement report for works to the Q1 roof and endorse the approach agreed by the Executive Team.
The Board noted the report and endorsed the approach taken.

EU Exit

The Board was asked to note the current position regarding The National Archives’ services for EU Exit.

The Board noted the position.

Any Other Business
There being no further business, the meeting was closed.
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